
All of our drama classes are now moving into our newly completed Band Room!  

It’s great to see the progress happening around the school. 

We saw lots of festive Halloween spirit this week with costumes everywhere and 

a fun costume contest put on by Leadership.  

The Abbotsford School District is currently hiring Crossing Guards!  Although ATS 

doesn’t have a crossing guard position, many of the elementary schools in the 

area do and more guards are needed.  More info and application information 

here. 

Restorative Action! 

Did you know? Rather than focus on controlling students’ behaviour, Restorative 

Action is centred on the development of relational skills and attributes with the 

ultimate goals of building citizenship in youth and a stronger school community.   

Weekly Tip #1 - Remember that “all behaviour has meaning”. Taking a pause to 

think about what is really behind a young person’s behaviour can go a long way 

to working through an issue. Listen with curiosity! 

 

This week in Secondary:  

Interested in Law Enforcement? Apply to our APD Junior Police Academy - It is a once in a lifetime experience. Deadline is Nov 7. Appli-

cation and all details on the Counselling Blog.  

Congratulations to the senior boys soccer team on their 3-2 win during their first playoff game Tuesday night and advancing to the semi 

finals! Goals were scored by Harshan Mann, Harman Cheema, and Josh 

Mckellan.  

 

This week in Middle: 

Grade 8 students ... Your Grad hoodies are available now to be purchased on 

SchoolCashOnline.  Make sure to get your order in before the deadline of 

Nov ember 8! 

The winter weather is here and that means hockey in PE class for the Grade 

7’s! 

 

November 5-11 Veteran’s Week 

November 10 Non-Instructional Day 

November 11 Remembrance Day 

November 13 World Kindness Day 

November 18 Middle Late Start (9:33am) 

On the Horizon 

Reminder to Parents 
Traffic jams and parking can be tricky at drop off 
and pick up times.  Please remember the follow-
ing: 
• Do not park in the parking lots of local busi-

nesses around the school, that is private 
property intended for the operation of the 
businesses 

• Do not block exit or entry driveways of busi-
nesses, homes, or the school 

• Students should stick to the sidewalks, not 
cut across business properties to get home 
or to your car 

PAC Corner 

If you have any bottles that you would like to donate to the PAC 

to help them fund events and activities for our students, please 

call 604-850-2222 

https://hr.abbyschools.ca/careers/casual-crossing-guard-s-22-trn-020-cas
https://hr.abbyschools.ca/careers/casual-crossing-guard-s-22-trn-020-cas

